
Tagajo High School  

“Exchange activities with high school students from Oita Prefecture” 

                                            

In 2020, August 12, Miyagi Prefecture Tagajo High School Students volunteered for 

students from Oita prefecture showing the affected area in Tagajo due to Great East 

Japan earthquake, 4 students and supervising teacher from 3 school (Takeda high 

school, Kitsuki High School, Utsuki High School visited our school.) 

At first, welcome words, then the disaster countermeasures, disaster prevention and 

disaster mitigation education were spoken by the principal teacher in Tagajo High 

School.The school introduction was given by the student council, and achievement 

announcement of themed research were announced by representative student of disaster 

science. 

After that, we had a town walk showing the affected area and made a tour of the 

disaster temporary housing, relocated to the yard of Tagajo High School.Students of 

Disaster Science course explained “tsunami height sign” which the students of Tagajo 

High School set up after the Great East Japan earthquake.    


